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SILVERADO BELMONT HILLS COVID-19 UPDATE 
February 6, 2021 
 
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
I am excited to share that we had 96% of our residents receive the 1st Pfizer vaccine last 
Sunday.  Other than some mild injection redness, all residents are doing well according to 
our clinical team.  We had over 50% of our associates vaccinated with plans for more to 
receive their first vaccine at our next clinic, Sunday February 21, 2021.  See information 
below. 
 
 
Clinic #2 Sunday, February 21, 2021 from 10:00 am – 4:00 pm 

This is 2nd vaccine for all residents and associates who received the 1st 
vaccine on 1/31/21 and anyone who did not receive the first vaccine.   

 
Clinic #3 Sunday, March 14, 2021 from 10:00 am – 4:00 pm  
  Final vaccine only for 2nd (final shot) for residents and associates.  
 
 
 
We continue to follow San Mateo County Public Health, Department of Social Services, and 
Centers for Disease Control and Silverado home office guidelines. Whichever agency has 
the strictest protocols, we are required to follow their guidelines.   Currently we  are testing 
all residents and associates weekly.  Once we have two rounds of all negative tests, we can 
consider re-opening outdoor visitation.  If a resident tests positive for the COVID virus, we 
are contacting the resident’s responsible party.   
 
Many families have asked about visiting inside the community with their loved one, 
especially if they have completed their vaccinations.  I honestly do not have an answer at 
this time.  Silverado home office is definitely reviewing guidelines and will be putting out 
information when available.  There are currently no changes to any agencies visitation 
protocols.  It is frustrating for all of us and I look forward to the day when we can safely 
open the community for visitors and resume regular daily operations.   
 
Thank you for your ongoing support as we journey through this pandemic.  
 
With Love and Gratitude, 
 
Joan Newman 
Administrator 
 
Email – joan.newman@silverado.com  
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